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  INFORMATION LETTER  204B-23-28 

19 December 2023 
 
 
TO:  All owners and operators of Model 204B helicopters 
 
 
SUBJECT: INTRODUCTION OF NEW SILENT CHAIN ASSEMBLY 204-001-739-107  
 
 
This Information Letter is to inform Model 204B operators that a new silent chain assembly 
204-001-739-107 is now available as a replacement for all previous dash numbers.  
 
As shown in the BHT-204B-M&O Section 1, the new 204-001-739-107 silent chain 
assembly has a 5000-hour airworthiness retirement life. The existing 10X magnifying 
glass Special Inspection after each 10 hours of component operation is required for this 
new chain assembly.  
 
 
For any questions regarding this letter, please contact: 
 
 

Bell Product Support Engineering 
Tel: 1-450-437-2862 / 1-800-363-8023 / productsupport@bellflight.com 
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